
From: Felicia Hilton <fhilton@ncsrcc.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 11:53 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Regarding PUC Docket # EL24-023 / South Deuel Wind Project 

Dear PUC staff and commissioners, 

Attached for your consideration is a letter in support of the South Deuel Wind 
Project in Deuel County.   

Thank you in advance for the consideration of our comments. 

Felicia Hilton 
Cell-515-491-9293 
fhilton@ncsrcc.org 

Political Director 
Serving Iowa, Minnesota, Nebraska, North Dakota, 
South Dakota and Wisconsin 
4208 North Hanije Ave 
South Dakota 57104 

 http://www.northcountrycarpenters.org


